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2018 

Our Best 

Wishes to 

You.  May 

all your 

dreams come 

true. 

We hope 

Father Time 

will be a 

friend to all 

this year. 

 

 

 
We welcomed the Christmas season with 
live music for our board dinner provided by 
Ellie Arguimbau and Mary Lou Kinsey. 

 
 

And I heard a loud voice from heaven 
saying, “Behold, the tabernacle of God is 

with men, and He will dwell with them, 
and they shall be His people.  God 

Himself will be with them and be their 
God. And God will wipe away every tear 
from their eyes:  there shall be no more 

death, nor sorrow, nor crying.  There 
shall be no more pain, for the former 

things have passed away.” 
Then He who sat on the throne said, 
“Behold, I make all things new.” . . . . 

Rev 21:3-5 

 

 

 

http://www.svfch.org/


Then and Now 
Thanks to the many hands of the Idaho Servant Adventurers, Rick Gilbert, Gordon Milholland, Trisha Waldo, and other 

volunteers, the home in Osburn (John “Boy” Delaney’s) has evolved this year until it is almost ready for an occupancy permit.  

It still needs to have the gas furnace connected and inline water heater approved before we can sell it to John and he can stay in it.

 

 
John “Boy” shows how nice the hall shelving looks after 

hours of work scrubbing and sanding and painting.  The 

home had been vacant for 10 years. 

 

We certainly appreciate the help from Jim Taylor of Taylor 

Made and his anonymous buddy, Jeff, for finishing the 

wall and ceiling insulation.  Steve Bristow of Kellogg 

Lumber donated the use of the blower. 

 
 

 
 

 
He has started moving some furniture into the living room, 

which really looks nice after CJ Leetch helped clean, the 

fellows from the Alter Church and Ian Heiser painted the 

walls, John’s anonymous neighbor sanded the floor and 

John stained it under Trisha Waldo’s tutelage.   

 

Some of the stains in the hallway needed to be covered 

with shellac to prevent leaching through the new paint. 

 



Then and Now 
Thanks to Ron and Tanya Ireland and the many hands of Pastor Larry Harpel and a crew from the Silver Valley Assembly of 

God, the Idaho Servant Adventurers, Kip McGillivray, John Hopper, AVISTA, Dave Rust, and a host of Krista’s friends and 

relatives, the trailer is close to being ready for her occupancy permit. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

When Dave Rust was erecting the posts to hold the snow 

roof the Rusts donated, one of the machines broke through 

the top of an old septic tank.  Thankfully no one nor 

machine was hurt.  This still needs to be filled in.  The 

roofing is being installed as I type this.  Then the sauna 

tubes around the support posts need to be finished, a back 

stairs need to be made, and skirting installed. 
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We thank these businesses for supporting our newsletter. 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 

 



Thank You, 
December Donors 

You Make Us Really Appreciate 

This Season of Giving. 

Hap Butler, Marie Carver, Gary 

Stanley, Ilene Huber, Herb & June Quade, Dewey & 

Donna Skaggs, Silver Valley Tire, Daniel McGee, 

Anonymous, Kim & Shorty Short, Barb & Gordon 

Canterbury, Jim & Kay Calkins, Edith Helfer, Cary Spoor, 

Casey & Anne Duncan, Necia Wright, John R. Magnuson, 

Jacques & Jan Lemieux, Barb Elfsten, George & Melody 

Blalack, Connie & Tom Fudge, Stovern Supply, Terry 

Douglas, Wayne Brown, John Delaney, Kellogg Lumber 

Co., Ace Hardware, Taylor Made Construction, R & R 

Construction, Edie Smith 

 

We are honored to receive these memorials. 
 

From Dan & Penny Michael 
In loving memory of their parents 

 
From Verne & Judy Blalack 
In memory of Mike Powers 

And of Peggy Lister 
 

From Sandra Ross 
In Memory of Okie Ross 

 

 

Greater Blessings Fund 
Jeannie Rogers, Christina & Josh Mace, Debra Bornitz, 

Melody Darg, Judy & Verne Blalack,  

Penny & Dan Michael 

 

Editor’s Note:  Since this newsletter is 

being printed early due to our Christmas 

Vacation, donations that arrive later will 

be included in the next Silver Bulletin 

issue. 
 

 

 

Coming Events 
Jan 9—Board and Committee meetings 6:30 PM, 

Mountain View Congregational Church, Kellogg 

Board Elections 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Space is tight at the ReUse 

Store so sofas are $50, the 

recliner is $60 and carpet 

goes for 30cents a square 

foot. 

Here's Help for SVFCH . . . 

 I’d like to join the “300 Club” and pledge at least $10 per month for one year.  Please note 300 on your check. 

 Here is my pledge for $ __________ per month for one year. 

 Here is my gift of $ __________. 

 I have a house and/or land to donate. 

 I can make a no-interest loan for $ __________.  Please call about working out the details. 

 I can provide construction materials either discounted or at no cost. 

 I would like to help with construction and/or committee work.  Please call me to help or send a volunteer form. 

Name _______________________________________________ Phone ____________________ 

Address _______________________________________________________________________ 

City __________________________________ State ____________ Zip ____________________ 

Please return to Silver Valley Fuller Center for Housing, Inc. 338, Smelterville, ID 838 786-6013 

 

  I do not wish to be on your mailing list. 

  I do not wish a receipt or thank-you. 

 



 

Judy presents a check for $1040.90 to Steve Knox of the 

Rose Lake Quick Response Unit.  We share the profits 

from the Ride the Wall bike event with the QRU. 
 Photo by Verne 

 

 

Wish List 
 

We truly want the Silver Valley Fuller 

Center for Housing to be able to continue 

being an integral part of the housing ministry in our 

Valley.  But, neither Verne nor I can continue with the 

responsibilities we are doing.  Please bring this to the 

attention of your friends, co-workers, families, 

organizations, churches, etc. 

  We need:  Board Members; Committee Members; 

Committee Chairmen for: PR, Fund Raising, Greater 

Blessings, Family Selection and Partnership; and a 

Construction Supervisor.  I am willing to mentor anyone 

taking any of these roles.  Doing one thing is not that 

onerous but doing all is too much for us.  Please call me 

208-682-3240          Judy 

Our next board meeting is January 9 when we will have 

elections.  Please come and see how you can help. 

 

At left, Dave Rust helps the roofers, Kodie Jesus and his 

friend, Jerry, clear the snow before stapling the felt onto 

the snow roof. 
Photo by Krista Kirby 

 

Wishing you Happy New Year 

 all year long. 
 

The printing of this 

newsletter is courtesy of 

ABC Business Equipment  

1-208-786-1041 

and 

Supporters Like You 


